16 July 2019

Julia Wakeling

via email boynehillparishfete@gmail.com

Mayor's Parlour Town Hall St Ives Road Maidenhead SL6 1RF



## T: 01628 796223

## Dear Julia

Thank you for inviting me to open the fete at All Saints Church, Maidenhead on Saturday 6 July. I enjoyed the event very much. It was good to see everyone and to spend time with the local community at Boyne Hill. Please do thank Father Jeremy and the Churchwardens for making me so welcome.

I hope the fete was successful in terms of funds raised as well has everyone having a good time.

Yours sincerely

Sayonara Luxton

Mayor